

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 26, 2008

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Jimmie D. Sims 3247 North 29th Street Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Sims:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 18, 2008, service of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license was attempted at your home at 3247 N. 29th Street, but that structure is boarded up. You did not appear at the Common Council meeting of November 25, 2008 nor did you file written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your public passenger vehicle driver's license based upon nonappearance.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 080824



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 26, 2008

Jamal J. Aljaber 4702 West Tripoli Avenue, Lower Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Aljaber:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon a police report.

On November 18, 2008, you were served with a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 25, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and renewed your public passenger vehicle driver's license with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on November 25, 2008 through midnight December 14, 2008.

Very truly yours

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 26, 2008

Alpha Kromah 836 North 28th Street, No. 105 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Attorney Mark A. Schoenfeldt 135 West Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Kromah and Attorney Schoenfeldt:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the renewal application for the public passenger vehicle driver license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

On November 18, 2008, Att. Schoenfelt was served with a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to the renewal application for the public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 25, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and renewed the public passenger vehicle driver's license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on November 25, 2008 through midnight December 4, 2008.

Fry druly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

çc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 26, 2008

Tyree Fleming 3718 North 50th Street Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Fleming:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 18, 2008, two unsuccessful attempts were made to serve you at your home with a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You did not appear at the Common Council meeting of November 25, 2008 nor did you file written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your public passenger vehicle driver's license based upon nonappearance.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 080824



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 26, 2008

James J. Watkinson 911 East Center Street, No. 1 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Watkinson:

This is to notify you that on November 17, 2008, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 18, 2008, two unsuccessful attempts were made to serve you at your home with a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You did not appear at the Common Council meeting of November 25, 2008 nor did you file written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee and your request, the Common Council amended the Committee's recommendation by a vote of thirteen (13) ayes, zero (0) noes and two (2) excused and returned this matter to the Public Safety Committee for further proceedings. You will be notified when this your renewal application is scheduled.

ry truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 080824



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2008

Andrew Bulloch 3251 S. 22nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Bulloch:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 17, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

-Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080824



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.miiwaukee.gov

November 25, 2008

Dennis Schimmel 3504 W. Park Hill Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Schimmel:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 17, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 25, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080824

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2008

Catralle Jones 2807 N. 54th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 17, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the hearing notice.

On Monday, November 25, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Per section 100-50-10-a, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not be granted a Public Passsenger Vehicle Driver's license for 12 months since the date of denial.

1 000

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File 080824



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 25, 2008

Rami Dar Khalil 1300 W. Holmes Ave., #2 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Dar Khalil:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 17, 2008 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the hearing notice.

On Monday, November 25, 2008 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Per section 100-50-10-a, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not be granted a Public Passsenger Vehicle Driver's license for 12 months since the date of denial.

-Sincerery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

ce: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 080824